
Please join us at Adas Yoshuron Synagogue this weekend as we welcome our new Rabbinic intern, Bryan Mann. While
Bryan officiallystarts in September, we are excited to get a preview this month. Come celebrate Shabbat with us. According
to Bryan, his services are full of participation and "songful liturgical Hebrew, meditation, and poetry."

We welcome Shabbat on Friday, July 21 at 7 p.m., followed by a dessert oneg. Please bring something to share.

Worship continues Saturday, July 22at10 a.m.. Join us afterward for a luncheon kiddush sponsored by Cliff and Sheryl
Dacso.

-- 
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